
Welcome! 

Good morning and welcome to the NorthWest Church of 

Christ!  We are so glad you have joined us this morning as we 

approach the throne of our God.  If you are new to our church 

family, then please let us know as we would love to meet you 

and pray blessings over you and anyone else who has come 

here with you.  We are thankful you have chosen to spend time 

with us and God this morning. We are so glad you’re here! 

August 7, 2022 

Service Times 

Sunday 9:30  Worship  
Sunday 10:30 Bible Class 

Sunday Evening Fellowship 6:00 p.m. 

Prayer Requests: 

• Fred and Joan Weaver—Prayers of thanks for good report on our            
son-in-law’s cancer treatments. Thanks for all your prayers. Please  
continue to keep him (Pat Price) and our daughter Melinda in your 
prayers. 

• Michelle Moore—For Reggie as he enters his first year as a special  
education teacher. That he has admin support that all teachers deserve 
and has an amazing year and falls more in love with working with kids. 

• David and Twila Teague—Please be praying for our friend, Barry 
Bunn and their sons, Mason and Aaron in the passing of his wife and 
mom. Anne has had a long battle with cancer and is with the Lord now. 

• Bryan Spain—Please pray that Cathy and I will organize an amazing 
family retreat, have great organization, and create an opportunity for  
all to have a Godly and fun experience that will change their lives. Pray 
that we will follow God’s trajectory for our lives and this church’s               
direction. 

• James Chambers—Thank you so much for praying for me! I finally 
start my new job tomorrow, August 1 at 6am. So, thank you so much 
for praying for me!!! 
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QR code  and add any prayer                
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Jesus came into the world in a way that no one expected and 

announced a mission that they did not understand. And the first 

time he preached in his home congregation, it did not end well. 

Join us this Sunday as we begin a new series from the Gospel 

of Luke looking at who Jesus was and what it means to                           

follow him. 

TRUNK OR TREAT 

It’s time to start planning for Trunk or Treat.                

Briana Tressel will be leading our 

committee for this event and she 

needs help. Contact her at                  

wingobriana@yahoo.com or 

843.998.2802 to sign up. 



  

Family Retreat Save the Date 

September 30—October 2    

HEB Camps have changed their rules  and 
this will be our last  one. If you would like to  

help plan this retreat,                    

contact Cathy Spain     

at 210-618-3872                

Women’s Ministry Project 

Women’s Ministry service project of filling 
backpacks happens TODAY at 2:00pm in the 
Fellowship Hall. We have lots of supplies with 
which to bless students from our food      
pantry and the Mexican orphanage. Come                        

      help assemble the backpacks. 

If you’d like to             

contact Rob McRay, his 

email address is:   

 rob@teamimp.com 

NEW GIVING PLATFORM— 

PUSHPAY 

We’ll be switching to a new giving platform effective                        

immediately. You will have the opportunity to make the 

change through August 31st. This can be done on our                    

website or by texting the word GIVE to this number                      

833-921-6188. 

CRAFT DAY 

Mark your calendar for            
August 27th from                       

9:00am—1:00pm in the                        
Fellowship Hall. 

Bring your quilting, crochet,  
knitting, whatever project you want to work on and let’s craft 

together. Questions—contact Caryl Baskin or Cathy Spain 

SonShine Hour Volunteers 

We are looking for Volunteers for SonShine Hour for the                            

next quarter—September, October, November 

We need 4 teams (1 leader and 2-3 helpers)                                                        

Each team will only work one week per month and there                             

will be no SonShine Hour on the 5th Sunday.  

Contact Terri Weaver (210-688-3002) to sign up 


